
 
 
 
Hello APS Service Provider! 
 
Welcome to MyVoluntier!! You are receiving this email because you are a current or potential 
Atlanta Public Schools (APS) community service provider. Beginning the 2022-2023 academic 
year, APS is partnering with MyVoluntier to provide a civic engagement platform that will post, 
track, and update community service hours performed by all high school students throughout 
the district. To support the needs of every scholar and assist them as they work to meet the 
required community service hours, the MyVoluntier platform will help scholars locate 
opportunities of interest within the Atlanta area. As the head or person of contact for your 
organization, you will be able to 1) list service opportunities and edit details of your community 
service events, 2) communicate with volunteers who sign up for your events, and 3) track and 
approve community service hours using the MyVoluntier service platform. The good news is 
there is no fee for your organization to participate.  
 
As MyVoluntier prepares to begin the onboarding process on September 12, 2022, with a 
tentative launch date of September 26, 2022, they will start the verification process of every 
APS partner—existing and potential—from August 22, 2022, through September 8, 2022. Please 
take the time to fill out the MyVoluntier Community Partner Sign-Up verification form. Once a 
verification form is completed, you will receive a confirmation message within 48 hours from 
MyVoluntier. The confirmation email will highlight what to expect during the onboarding 
process.  
 
Again, we are excited to partner with MyVoluntier during the 2022-2023 academic year!  
 
Here’s to the best school year yet! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Shannon Hervey, PhD, LCSW 
Director of Student Support 
Shannon.hervey@atlanta.k12.ga.us 
404-802-2629 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxRnCFyedCxNfjHMQODVANBib5pQhTGmfSIdw3bxSJD-Mywg/viewform
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